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POLICY WITH RESPECT TO MINORS USING THE LEGION FACILITY: 

 
 
As a Veterans Organization, and in keeping with the principles of a Primary Liquor Club License, the Royal Canadian 
Legion Branch # 112 is open to everyone regardless of race, creed, color, sexual orientation, or age, while respecting 
the norms of courtesy, respect and common sense that should be demonstrated and expected of customers, staff, 
and volunteers. 
 
For this policy to be successful all parents or legal guardians must retain control and be always responsible for their 
minor’s behavior while using Legion facilities 
 
This open policy is extended to Minors (those under 19), to the extent that BC Gaming and Liquor Laws must be 
adhered to. 
 
The RCL 112 liquor license allows Minors to attend up to 10PM when under the direct supervision of a parent or legal 
guardian, when food service is available.  
 
The RCL 112 Gaming license allows Minors to be in attendance, but not to participate, during all ticket draws, under 
the direct supervision of a parent or legal guardian. 
 
Some Special Events may stipulate no minors. 
 
Minors are prohibited from consuming or purchasing liquor at any time. 
 
Minors are prohibited from purchasing any gaming tickets including KENO machine tickets at any time. 
 
Your Legion is setting aside a designated area where families with younger children can enjoy age-appropriate table 
activities. This will allow everyone to attend most, if not all Legion events, while following the Liquor and Gaming rules 
set out above. 
 
To ensure the safety of all our members, your Legion has designated the dance floor as off limits to Minors under the 
age of 6.  Should families wish to dance with their children under age 6, an area adjacent to the family’s area will be 
provided. 
 
Families will be allowed to bring small amounts of snacks for their younger children to be consumed in the family 
area. 
 
We encourage and require all those using our Legion, whether they be customers, staff, or volunteers, to 
demonstrate courteous and respectful language and actions at all times. 
 
Everyone’s acceptance of this policy is appreciated in advance. 
 
Thank you.  Bob Baker, President, RCL#112  
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